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City University of Hong Kong

Congratulations! Six Students Awarded a Fast-Track
Second-Year Graduate Offer by PwC Under The CityU x PwC
Assurance Apprenticeship Programme

The Department of Accountancy selected six students — Lam Wing Ho Stanley, Petra Au Hoi Ying,
Daphne Chan Ching Leuk, Attie Mang Fen Ching, Queenie Cheng Kwan Lai, and Alice Chan Fong
Ting — to participate in the PwC Apprenticeship Programme. We are very honoured and
delighted to announce that these students were awarded a second-year graduate offer from PwC
as “Associate Il,” which recognizes the students’ outstanding efforts and performance throughout
the programme. The programme is a unique opportunity that allows students to gain invaluable
industry experience at one of the world’s premiere professional firms.

Dr. Annie Mok, the Department In-charge of CityU x PwC Assurance Apprenticeship Programme,
said, “It is our honour being the only university in Hong Kong to partner with PwC in this
programme for 5 years to cultivate the elite AC students to achieve fast track in their careers. It is
not easy but we achieved that. Although cultivating and nurturing students is a challenging task,
possibly the most time-and-effort-consuming task, | found this task rewarding and | am so happy
and excited to take part in the success stories of Stanley, Petra, Daphne, Attie, Queenie and Alice.
| wish them all the success in their future careers.”

Top row: Dr. Annie Mok (on brown suit), Mr. Ivan Au, PwC Partner (on black suit and tie)
Bottom row: Ms. Stephanie Ng, PwC HRO Officer, PwC (on black suit), Ms. Eva San, PwC HRO Manager (on white suit)
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With regards to the students’ participation and performance in the programme, Mr. lvan Au, PwC
partner, said, “As the only firm in the profession offering this unique Apprenticeship programme
in Hong Kong for the past 5 years, we are very proud to have nurtured talents from the
Department of Accountancy of the City University of Hong Kong, such as Stanley, Petra, Queenie,
Alice, Attie, and Daphne, who have successfully achieved a real ‘fast-track’ in their professional
career with our firm. | am looking forward to developing more talents from the Department of
Accountancy of CityU under this programme in the years ahead!”

The Department is proud to see students excel in a professional setting and would like to thank
PwC for offering such a unique opportunity. The Department hopes to continue this successful
partnership and nurture more talents in the future.
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